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Fire Being Investigated as Possible Arson

(KMZA)--A fire that destroyed about 50 hays bales in southern Nemaha County is being
investigated as a possible arson.

The fire was reported last Wednesday morning at 760 8th Road.

The loss was estimated at 25-hundred dollars.

There have been several suspicious fires in the county in the last several weeks.

Anyone with information related to the investigation is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s office at (785) 336-2311.
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